







Secretariaat:
Ebel van der Baan
Acacialaan 58
9674 AD Winschoten
Netherlands
helpew@elephantsworld.org
+31 (0) 653 730 867
KVK / Registration 01182015
ABNAMRO 43.70.92.283
IBAN: NL58ABNA0437092283
BIC: ABNANL2A

Foundation Help the Elephants World

newsletter december 2014





www.help.elephantsworld.org

Book released about Elephants World.

22-12-2014

We are very exited to have our new ElephantsWorld books arrive and now for sale in our gift shop! They have been photographed and written by two of our volunteers, Jozef and Tamara Mecmejerski, who arrived here on Tuesday with their sons Max and Oscar and Tamara's father Richard. This lovely family will also be working for the elephants for the next 3 weeks! All profits from the sale of the books go to our elephants, and we have 1000 copies to sell!

We again thank Jozef & Tamara Mecmejerski for their work on the book. It is now on sale for 600THB in the gift shop at ElephantsWorld, and for the first time, an eBook is now available on our website at

http://www.elephantsworld.org/elephantsworld-ebook-2015/

When you are not able to buy the book in the gift shop at Elephants World, you can order it digital by donate

€ 15 on our paypal account or on our ABN bank account (don't forget here to mention your e-mail adress). We will sent you the book as pdf file by WE-transfer to your e-mail adress.













Secretariaat:
Ebel van der Baan
Acacialaan 58
9674 AD Winschoten
Netherlands
helpew@elephantsworld.org
+31 (0) 653 730 867
KVK / Registration 01182015
ABNAMRO 43.70.92.283
IBAN: NL58ABNA0437092283
BIC: ABNANL2A

Foundation Help the Elephants World

A group of Dutch students at Elephants World. 10-12-2014

The first 10 days in december we have had a passionate group of Dutch students doing an internship at ElephantsWorld. They have learned things about the elephants and their different behaviours and have also been caring for our orphaned dogs. Today is their last night and we are celebrating with a bonfire by the river. Thank you for your enthusiasm.







Our Dutch student volunteers have been hard worked to build two new ovens for our vital sticky rice.

It takes 24 hours for the initial build to set.









Secretariaat:
Ebel van der Baan
Acacialaan 58
9674 AD Winschoten
Netherlands
helpew@elephantsworld.org
+31 (0) 653 730 867
KvK / Registration 01182015
ABNAMRO 43.70.92.283
IBAN: NL58ABNA0437092283
BIC: ABNANL2A

Foundation Help the Elephants World



Our elephants lover Paul (one month volunteer), who is deaf, made a special documentary for deaf peoples. This movie is made to present ElephantsWorld to a new audience, and we hope they will visit us. Your welcome !!!

Thanks you very much Paul and we can't wait to see this movie!





We hope that you all had a Merry Christmas.
The year 2014 is drawing to a close, wait and see what 2015 will bring us.









Secretariaat:
Ebel van der Baan
Acacialaan 58
9674 AD Winschoten
Netherlands
helpew@elephantsworld.org
+31 (0) 653 730 867
KvK / Registration 01182015
ABNAMRO 43.70.92.283
IBAN: NL58ABNA0437092283
BIC: ABNANL2A

Foundation Help the Elephants World

the staff and the volunteers
of (Help the) Elephants World
wish you a
Happy New Year
and a lot of luck and health
in 2015









THANKS to all our contributors

In 2015 we will bring out the newsletter 4 times.